
Welcome Dr. Kathleen Humphries to OHSU and the Institute on Development & Disability.

Dr. Humphries recently accepted the position as Associate Director of the IDD, 
replacing Dr. Don Lollar.  

Her responsibilities at IDD include:

 

 

    

biking, camping, and gardening.
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The Institute on Development & Disability Has a New Associate Director


